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To:  Dustin Anderson, Town Manager 
 
From:  Stephen Gunty, Director of Public Works 
 
Meeting: October 4, 2021 
 
Re: Leaf & Wood Chip Hauling Proposal 
 

 
 

Background 

Duneland 28 in Valparaiso, IN has been the alternative site for the dumping of leaves & wood chips since 

October 13, 2014, with an unchanged cartage and disposal rate charged by P&C Trucking for both leaves 

and woodchips when needed of $385 per load from 2018 through 2020, which they are willing to extend 

until June 1, 2022.  Historical costs for this disposal totaled:  $17,150 in 2018, $54,080 in 2019 and 

$37,379 in 2020.  Year to date costs in 2021 are $17,607. 

 

Methodology  

This memo requests Town Council approval of the attached proposal submitted by P&C Trucking for leaf 

and wood chip hauling in the Town of Munster. 

 

Leaf hauling services are funded by the Town’s Solid Waste Fund. 

 

Recommendation  

By motion and voice vote, approve the proposal from P&C Trucking cartage and disposal fee until June 1, 

2022, for leaves and woodchips as needed to Duneland 28 in Valparaiso, IN at $385.oo per load.  


